
PepsiCo Inc. Recalls Starbucks Frappuccino Vanilla 13.7 oz 
Bottles Due to Foreign Matter 

 

Recall Date: 18 February 2023 

Description: PepsiCo Inc. is voluntarily recalling select Starbucks Frappuccino Vanilla 13.7 
oz products due to concerns of the coffee drinks containing glass.  

The following item was sold at The Exchange: 
 

UPC ITEM DESCRIPTION EXPIRATION DATE IMAGE 

012000813313 
Starbucks  

Frappuccino Vanilla 

JUN 04 23 

 

JUN 10 23 

MAY 29 23 

MAR 08 23 

 
Only products with expiration dates above are included in this recall. 

 

Hazard: The FDA has categorized the recall as class II, which means exposure to the 
recalled product "may cause temporary or medically reversible adverse health 
consequences or where the probability of serious adverse health consequences is remote”. 
 

 

Remedy: Customers should not consume affected product and immediately dispose of or 
return to stores for a full refund.  
 
 

Incidents/Injuries: To date, no illnesses or incidents related to the affected products have 
been reported. 
 

Sold at: Worldwide Exchanges and other retailers. 
 
Consumer Contact: For questions or concerns, consumers can contact Consumer 
Relations at 1-800-211-8307. 
 
 

Manufacturer: PepsiCo 
 
Recall #: 23-003 


